
 

Allow charcoal to fully cool. Never place hot
charcoal into your GreenWaste carts or near
anything that could catch fire. 

Put cooled charcoal into an empty bag
or container.

Never place used batteries, including devices with embedded batteries, in any of your GreenWaste carts.
Batteries are considered household hazardous waste (HHW) and can cause fires when not handled properly.
Make sure your used AA, AAA, 9-volt, and small lithium-ion batteries have their terminals taped and are placed
in a sealed, clear, and tear resistant bag on top of your blue recycling cart on your collection day. Be sure to use
clear packaging or electrical tape (no scotch tape) and ensure button batteries are fully taped on both sides. 

Have other batteries or household hazardous waste you want to get rid of? Call San Mateo County Health at
650-363-4718 or visit SMCHealth.Org/HHW to schedule a drop-off appointment. 

How to Properly Dispose of Charcoal
1.

2.

3. Place bagged/containerized charcoal into
your gray cart.
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GreenWaste 2023 Sustainability Report
GreenWaste is excited to announce our 2023
Sustainability Report! This year's report highlights the
significant sustainability progress we have made in
2023. In 2023, we decreased our total combined
Scope 1 and Scope 2 GHG emissions by 36.3% from
our 2022 baseline and with your help, diverted more
than 1.3 million tons of material from disposal.

Learn more: GreenWaste.com/Sustainability

How to Properly Dispose of Household Batteries

GreenWaste does not collect on Thanksgiving Day. If your regular collection day falls on or after Thanksgiving, 
your collection will be delayed by one day.

Planning Ahead

Clean Up Event
Your next Clean Up Event is Saturday, November 2nd, 2024. Be on the lookout for your postcard with more details.
Reminder: To help the Clean Up go more smoothly and keep our staff safe, we are asking that you bundle or
containerize your yard trimmings. For more info, visit: WoodsideCA.Gov/TownCleanup


